Republic of the Philippines
Department of Science and Technology
PHILIPPINE NUCLEAR RESEARCH INSTITUTE

April 21, 2025

To our valued customers:
Good day!

This is to inform you that starting May 2, 2025 until May 30, 2025, the Nuclear Analytical
Techniques Application Section will not receive any samples for all nuclear analytical services.
The NATA Section will be hosting several events during the month, including an international

workshop, and will require both NATA Section laboratories and personnel.
Acceptance of samples for nuclear analytical services will resume on June 1, 2025.

We apologize for the inconvenience this may bring on your end.

Yours truly,

RAYMOND J. SUCGANG, R.Ch., MPM
ead / Laboratory Manager
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